CASTLE ROCK HIGH SCHOOL

Ryan Greene, Principal ¢ Shaun Campbell, Asst Principal
5180 Westside Highwaye Castle Rock, WA 98611  (360)501-2930 ¢ Fax (360)501-2999

June 16, 2018

Dear Wrestling Coach,

I would like to invite your team to participate in the 2nd Annual Castle Rock Girls Wrestling
Invitational Tournament on December 15, 2018. The format is a sixteen person tournament ran
on five mats. We are trying to make this a competitive tournament and we would like to welcome
your participation.

If you plan to attend please let me know as soon as possible, preferably by Nov. 14, 2018.
WE will accept schools until brackets are full. Please reply as soon as possible.

Either call or send back the form on the bottom of this page. There will be a $200.00 entry fee per team(7-14) or $20.00
per wrestler (less than 6).

Thank you,

Danny Elliott

Girls Wrestling Coach
Castle Rock High School
360-562-7049
360-501-2999 FAX

tomcatdannyvusa@gmail.com

rockwrestling@comcast.net

CASTLE ROCK GIRLS WRESTLING INVITATIONAL
December 16, 2017

'SCHOOL

Circle one of the choices below:

We WILL be able to attend the Castle Rock Girls Wrestling Invitational Tourney on December 15, 2018.

We WON’T be able to attend the Castle Rock Girls Wrestling Invitational Tourney on December 15, 2018.



